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9) Playground inspections – after many years of carrying out weekly inspections of both village 

playgrounds and the outdoor gym equipment our volunteer is no longer able to continue.  Many 
thanks to Rachel for her valuable help.  Suggestions please. 

 

10) CDC All parishes meeting – MH and AC attended 
 

11) Social Housing discussion meeting with SDNP and local parishes – MH and AC attended 
 

12) SDNP Parish workshop – 13 March at 6.30 – does anybody wish to attend? 
 

13) Traffic matters –  
a) Hillbrow TRO application 
b) Rogate Village CHS – AC, James Stock and the Clerk met and two representatives of 

Highways (Senior engineer and Project Manager) to walk around the village and discuss 
the application.  They will now provide a design for comment and consultation. 

 

23) Correspondence – 
a) A Freedom of Information request was received from a MOP in the parish.  Information 

requested has been provided and included copies of our accounts since 2020 and detail of 
council expenditure on the Terwick Wood village green application – the Parish Council did 
not make the application and therefore incurred no costs in doing so. 

b) Excessive and vexatious complaint – MH/AC.   
c) Japanese knotweed – MH 

 


